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June 24, 2013

Mayor John Dickert
Members of the Common Council
c¢/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request to vacate the most easterly 32.4 feet of the east-west alley
abutting the Racine railroad depot west platform.

Dear Mayor Dickert:

I am requesting that the City vacate the most easterly 32.4 feet of the east-west alley in
the block bounded by State Street, Liberty Street, the Union Pacific Railroad right-of-
way, and N. Memorial Drive. This is an adjustment in the alley right-of-way to reflect the
rehabilitation of the west platform and its site. There is no loss of access for any private
property that abuts the alley.

Please refer this matter to the Public Works and Services Committee for its review and
recommendation.

Sincerely,
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Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development

C: Mark Yehlen, Commissioner of Public Works
Jim Luelloff
File
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